
 

 
Friday Bulletin 15th July 2022 

Dear Parents 
 
This is the final Friday bulletin of the school year and it’s an opportunity to bid a fond farewell to our 
departing Year 6 pupils: Ethan, Sophie and Grace.  They’ve worked fantastically hard and have 
achieved so much.  Their smiling faces will certainly be missed in September and we wish them 
well on their journey into secondary school.   A leavers’ service was held yesterday in church 
where all the children paid their own tributes and a montage of pictures was shown.  You can view 
those pictures on our website here. 
 
Summer Fete Update 
Amazing news!  We can now announce that the final total raised at this year’s summer fete is a 
fantastic £1120.80!  Thank you again to the Friends for making it such a memorable day. 
 
Sponsored Walk 
Having looked at the weather forecast for next Monday, we have made the sad decision to 
postpone next week’s sponsored walk as we feel it would be too hot for the children to safely take 
part.  We will reschedule the walk for the autumn term and will of course keep you informed of 
plans when we return in September.   
 
Summer works 
Thanks to the financial support of our trustees, the school building will be repainted inside and out 
during the summer break.  LED lighting will also be fitted throughout the premises improving the 
environment for the children and reducing our carbon footprint.  This is a massive undertaking and 
we can all look forward to a bright new school on our return in September. 

 
Taking Work Home 
Please can all children bring a plastic bag into school at the beginning of the final week so they can      
take home with them some of the fantastic work they have done this year. Thanks. 
 
And finally… 
The staff and governors of the school would like to thank the parents for their amazing support 
during the year and for the kind cards and gifts that have been received over recent days.    We 
wish you a happy and healthy summer break and look forward to returning on September 7th. 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher

https://www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk/news/detail/year-6-leavers-photos/


 

 
  

 

                             

Summary of dates for your diary: 

           
           
          Wednesday 20th July  School Ends 2.00pm          
           
             
 
 

After school club   - Week beginning: 18th July 2022 
 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
 
Monday –  Forest School Explorers     
  
Tuesday –   Netball                                                                                                
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am                
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                      
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


